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Go therefore and make disciples of 
all the nations, baptizing them in 

the name of the Father and the Son 
and the Holy Spirit, teaching them 
to observe all that I commanded 

you; and lo, I am with you always, 
even to the end of the age.  

Matthew 28:19-20 

Praise God for the Chapelgate 
Christian Academy youth missions 
team. They spent ten days working 
hard at La Finca on much-needed 
projects last month. They also spent 
time in the grade schools, going 
classroom to classroom, handing out 
over 1700 ice cream bars, allowing 
us to invite the students to the many 
youth activities at La Finca. Praise 
God for access to the grade schools. 
Their team won the big volleyball 
tournament against the men from the 
church, but just barely. The men won 
last year, so we look forward to the 
championship match next summer.  
Please pray for the next mission team 
from Elders Baptist Church in 
August. They will focus on cutting 
hair at La Finca and visiting the 
grade schools to take pictures of all 
the students, and giving them the 
prints to take home. That’s a lot of 
pictures! 
The children’s feeding center is a 
significant focus of the ministry. 

Feeding hundreds of kids is no easy 
task, but God has gifted the ministry 
with a team that genuinely loves 
these kids and knows well that there 
is an eternal purpose beyond a plate 
of food. Please pray for the many 
children who come to the feeding 
center from challenging family 
situations.   We pray that La Finca 
and the feeding center are places of 
refuge for these kids.  We also pray 
that every child finds Jesus as their 
Lord and Savior.  
Praise God that the ministry is able 
to continue providing grocery bags 
to families living in desperate 
conditions. This began during 
COVID-19, and even though it 
continues today with fewer bags, 
there is still eternal fruit. 
Please pray for the spiri tual 
protection of the teenagers. The peer 
pressure and temptations are 
tremendous. It is depressing and 
heartbreaking when one of these 
teens decides to quit discipleship or, 
even worse, return to their past life. 
Satan does not rest, so we must 
continue praying diligently without 
ceasing. 

It was just announced that San Jose, 
the capital of Costa Rica, is the third 
most expensive city in Latin 
America. Please pray for the ministry 
as difficult decisions are regularly 
made to navigate the high prices.  
Pray that God would intervene in 
homes where youth are suffering 
from abuse and violence. Amid great 
injustice and pain, pray that God 
would defend and protect the youth.  
Praise God for those baptized last 
month in the Los Guido church. 
We praise God that He continues to 
bring new faithful prayer and 
financial supporters to the ministry.  
Pray that we will see fruit throughout 
the entire ministry as we seek to 
make disciple-making disciples 
among the nations. 
Pray that we live out what it means 
to plead the cause of the needy and 
give ourselves to the poor and 
oppressed.  
He defended the cause of the poor and 

needy, and so all went well.  
Is that not what it means to know  

me declares the Lord.  
Jeremiah 22:16 
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